Dr. Kay Halasek

Chair, Council on Academic Affairs

Denney Hall

164 West 17th Avenue

CAMPUS

Dear Kay:

The Arts and Sciences Committee on Curriculum and Instruction (CCI) approved a revision to the History Minor on March 7, 2008.  The CCI Subcommittee on Arts and Humanities (Sub-B) approved the minor at their meeting on November 15, 2007 (requested revisions were received in January 17, 2008). The proposal was also endorsed by the HUM Curriculum Committee on October 19, 2007.

The proposed changes to the minor are to increase the required hours from 20 to 25, and requiring History 398 for all minors.  The main conceptual change to this minor is to eliminate the requirement of geographical distributions within the minor so as to allow students to focus on specific areas of interest, thus making the minor potentially more relevant to students.
In addition to the proposal and cover letters, I have enclosed a transmittal history for this proposal.

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance as CAA considers these changes.

Sincerely,

Kathleen M. Hallihan

Director, Curriculum and Assessment

c: Randy Smith

    Edward Adelson


    Briggs Cormier
